
PATRICIA M. NOONAN, PS#26 

 

         

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We will be celebrating Halloween on Friday, October 29th at school.  There will 
be a morning parade/activities for PreK and an afternoon parade/activities for 
K-5. See below for some details.   

●  PreK: Children may come to school in costume. Your teacher will explain 
specifics about their parade and activities.  

●  K-5: Children will come to school in their uniforms.  Please put the 
costume in a bag. Students will change during lunch time.  Around 
1:30PM students will participate in a parade around the hallways and 
around the Big Playground.  Parents are welcome to stand along the 
outside of the fence to watch.  After the parade students will return to 
their classroom for some fun Halloween activities.  

●  PreK-5 costumes must meet the following requirements:  
1. No violent accessories (i.e. guns, swords, light sabers) 
2. Nothing covering the face that makes seeing or breathing difficult. 
3. Costumes should be easy to put on with minimal or no assistance.  
4. Footwear needs to be appropriate (no high heels). 

 

All students will have the opportunity to participate in Not So Scary 

Halloween Spooktacular activities. Hopefully with a little Hocus Pocus  

Halloween magic the weather will cooperate and we can have a parade 

outside!   As always, we thank you for your time and cooperation. 

 


